
21st March 2017 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
National Funding Formula  
 
We are writing to you on behalf of the Governing Body to draw your attention to the current 
funding challenges faced by schools.  You will no doubt be aware that this is a national issue. 
However, schools in North Tyneside will be significantly impacted by the proposed changes 
to how schools are funded moving forward.  
 
As a group of Headteachers and Schools we have written the attached letter to give you 
greater detail of how the proposals will impact on our local authority and, more importantly, 
across our schools and to ask for your support.  We should be grateful if you would take the 
time to read the letter and please do then respond to the consultation.  
 
As always we thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mrs T Crowder   Mrs A L Welsh  
Executive Headteacher   Chair of Governors  

  


